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PUBLIC LIBRARY

October 15, 2018

Dayton Independent Schools
ATTN: Jay Brewer, Superintendent
200 Clay Street

Dayton, KY 41074

Dear Jay:

For the last three years, the Campbell County Public Library has been partnering with the fourteen
public elementary schools in Campbell County in a project called “Drop Your Drawers.” During the
months of November and December, we collect packs of new underwear suitable for grades K-5 at all of
our locations then distribute the underwear to the family resource centers. Last year, we collected over
7000 pairs of underwear. Since the program began, we've collected 20,000 pairs.

Our goal is to help your staff keep your students at school and in the learning environment through the
entire school day comfortably. Clean underwear that fits should not be a barrier to learning.

This year, we're hoping that the school superintendents and school boards will allow the Library to
photograph you and the school board donating a pack of underwear to the campaign. We'd feature the
picture on our social media platforms. In the past, we've done the same photos with city councils and
the Fiscal Court.

It's not clear from your website, but I'm guessing that your next school board meeting will be November
28 at 6:00p. Would you mind if | came to that meeting to geta photograph? My contact information is
859-781-6166 x21 or jemorgan@cc-pl.org.

| look forward to hearing from you!

Sincergly,

y

Morgan,Library Director

Cold Spring Branch
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